
Hi Ella, 
 
Thankyou very much for sending this Modification Application through to Endeavour Energy. 
 
We have had a quick look over the proposal with our Asset and Network Planning area. 
 
There is no need for us to respond with a formal submission in relation to this project. 
 
There appears to be capacity in the electricity  supply network in the vicinity of this proposal. 
However this will be investigated in detail when an application for electricity supply to the 
development is made. 
 
Application for supply is made via Endeavour Energy’s normal Network Connection process through 
the Network Connections Branch   
 
Regards Pat 
 
 

Pat Woodbury 
Network Environmental Assessment Manager 
Project Development 
Endeavour Energy 
Ph:- 02 9853-6552 
M:- 0419 628 593 
Fax:- 02 9853-5169  
Email:- pat.woodbury@endeavourenergy.com.au  
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